A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Friday, December 4, 2015 at 9:30 am.

Present: David Sheedy, Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; George Samia, Town Admimstrator and
Gloria Mitchell, Administrative Assistant.

David Sheedy explained the purpose of the meeting was to vote on the Surrounding Community
Agreement between the Town and Mass Gaming & Entertainment, LLC for the casino in Brockton.

M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, to approve the Surrounding Community Agreement By and
Between the Town of East Bridgewater, Massachusetts and Mass Gaming & Entertainment, LLC.

Mr. Sheedy explained that Martin Crowley remote call in and gave his approval of the Agreement.
Mr. Dowling stated he call the Town of Holbrook and they have been given the Agreement.
M/Dowling, s/Sheedy, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes — Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 9:33 am
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